
 
Samaritan House of Atlanta 

PO Box 89125 
Atlanta, GA  30312 

September 18, 2010 
 
Mr. & Mrs. Family 
16245 Enclave Village  
Tampa, Florida 33647 
 
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Family, 
 
It is the season of giving, and what better time to start than now?  While you sit around 
your table saying thanks for the good things in life, you could give that same gift to 
another family.  
 
The Samaritan House of Atlanta is getting ready to host our annual major event, 
Thanksgiving dinner. The Samaritan House of Atlanta is a social service agency that was 
established in the early 1900s, and has more than 300 operations in cities nationwide. We 
are one of the largest in the country, with 350 employees, 25 social service programs and 
an annual budget of $11 million. 
 
Last year, 2,000 people enjoyed Samaritan House’s Thanksgiving dinner in Atlanta. 
Many of those in attendance were single mothers with children under ten. This year, 
Samaritan House of Atlanta plans to serve more people on Thanksgiving Day. In addition 
to serving those who come to Samaritan House, we will also be delivering a hot holiday 
meal to more than 1,000 people who can’t leave their homes due to age, illness or 
disability. 
 
Community dollars are vital for this event and provide more than 75 percent of the total 
funding needed. A donation of $2 will feed one hungry person; $20 will feed 10 people; 
$45 will feed 25 people and $100 dollars will feed 60 people. 
 
This holiday season, your support and donations will allow us to continue feeding 
families and individuals along with allowing them to create their own holiday memories. 
We would be most grateful if you could consider assisting us with this project. 
 
Please feel free to call me on 888-888-8888 if you would like any further information. 
 
Happy Holidays, 
 
Dana Inman-Johnson  
Director of Samaritan House of Atlanta 



 
 
 


